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Who: Parents or guardians of children with Albinism 
When: Third Thursday of the month • 8:30 pm EDT 
Where: Zoom or Phone 
Facilitator: Megan Pitt, LMHC 

When your child is diagnosed with a rare condition that can impact their vision, 
you may feel lost and alone, and unsure of what your child needs. 

Our free National Tele-Support Group for Parents of Children with Albinism 
connects you with other parents whose children have albinism, to share resources, 
experiences, and celebrate milestones. 

Discussion topics include the impact on vision, orientation and mobility, advocacy, 
IEP’s, assistive technology, and more! 

Meetings are held year-round, and whether you want to actively participate or 
simply listen, you’re welcome to join us at any time. You’re not in this alone! 

Register at lighthouseguild.org/support-services/telesupport-groups/enroll-in-a-telesupport-group/ 
or call 212-769-6318. After completing your pre-enrollment form, you will be contacted by the 
facilitator with more information. 

For more information or to enroll in a tele-support group 
212-769-6318 • parentgroups@lighthouseguild.org

Scan to Register 


